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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Sunday Schedule: 
 
Jan. 4 
    Dr. Andrew Newberg DVD Series, The Spiritual Brain: Science and Religious Experience.  Lecture 15, 
"Near-Death Experiences and the Brain" 
 
Jan. 11 
    Metaphysics of Buckminster Fuller, Chapter 4, "On Being Human."  In circle book reading and discussion. 
                                   ***************BOARD MEETING FOLLOWING SERVICE**************** 
 
Jan. 18 
    Eric Butterworth Audio Series, Basic Laws of Cosmic Power continues. 
 
Jan. 25 
    Diana Magnuson, Guest Speaker 
                                    ***************POTLUCK************** 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
    One of the most important things we can do as both individuals and as groups is to express gratitude.  With 
that in mind, as leader of our recent Christmas service, I would like to thank our musicians by name.  Patty 
Barton, Sue Schenk-Drobny, Pam Monroe, Gail Razavi, Ann Russ, Steve Schmunk and Lisa Shirtz.  Some of 
these people have sung with us before, others for the first time.  They all came through with heart! Thank you 
for your gift to us, as Christmas music really does make the season come alive.   
    And from the musicians, including myself, we want to thank all of you who were present to both listen and 
participate.  Instead of just a circle, we created a roomful of joy.  And the potluck gets a 5 star "yum" rating.    
    And finally, the Unity Board would like to thank all of you for a year of increased attendance and 
enthusiasm.  We are so blessed to be be among people of such Mind and Spirit.  Happy New Year, One and 
All! 
 
    We are busy lining up speakers for the coming months.  If you would like to recommend someone, or would 
like to offer to speak yourself, please contact any board member.  Thanks for your input. 
 
    In February we will have our annual meeting at which time we will elect board members and consider any 
issues the group would like to consider.  If board membership interests you, and/or if you have issues you 
would like considered, please contact me, Judy McGowan, by e-mail. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS  Congratulations and blessings go to the following: 
    
    Susan Hickman, Jan. 14 
    Barb Dupras, Jan. 15 
    Militza Georgevich English, Jan. 26 
    Dar Shepherd, Jan. 26 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
DONATIONS TO PETER WHITE PUBLIC LIBRARY: 



 
    Jan.  
        Nonviolent Communication:  Create Your Life, Your Relationships, and Your World in Harmony with Your 
Values 
        a CD set by Marshall Rosenberg 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
TITHES: 
 
    Unity of Inner Peace tithes on all donations.  Recipients for the fourth quarter of 2014 will be decided at the 
next board meeting. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
PRAYER SUPPORT: 
 
    We invite you to offer prayers of affirmation for the health and well-being of Carol Birnbaum, Michael 
LaTulip,  Dorit Stilling and any other Unity members or friends who are open to receive such 
blessings.  Remember too that Silent Unity is there to talk with you about your prayer concerns, 24/7.  Call 1-
800-NOW PRAY or 1-800-669-7729.  All calls are free and confidential.   
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
    Our services are held at the Marquette Federation of Women's Clubs building at 104 W. Ridge St., 
Marquette, MI, 49855.  Sunday services begin at 10:00 AM.   All     are welcome.  Please check out our 
website for further information.  unityofinnerpeace.org 
 
    Our Board officers are Judy McGowan, President; Steve Schmunk, Vice-President; David McGowan, 
Treasurer; Ann Russ, Secretary.  Members at large are Militza     English, Bob Lamb, Richard Leinonen, and 
Bill Waters.   
 
                                                                                  "OUR VISION IS A HEALED WORLD." 
 


